From: Heather Kertchem

To: HHC Exhibits

Cc: Rep Salinas; Rep Hayden; Rep Nosse; Rep Alonso Leon; Rep Boles; Rep Drazan; Rep KenyGuyer; Rep Mitchell;
Rep Noble; Rep Prusak; Rep Greenlick

Subject: Oppose HB 3063

Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 3:05:24 PM

Please oppose this bill! The State of Oregon should not force parents to do medical actions they feel are not in the
interests of their children. You will be pushing children out of schools as the only option for parents will be
homeschooling. The way it is now is working. Please keep the government out of this very personal family choice.

Heather Kertchem
Sheridan, OR
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